
2025 National 4-H Week Lawn or Window Displays 
 

Buffalo County 4-H clubs are invited to create a public display to celebrate and promote 
4-H during National 4-H Week (October 5–11). 

How to participate 

1.​ Theme: Choose one of the themes—“Ready to Lead, Built to Grow,” “Bold Steps, 
Bright Future,” or “Where Futures Take Root.” Include a properly used 4-H clover 
and either “Buffalo County 4-H” or your club name.​
 

2.​ Public Visibility: Displays should be visible to the public throughout October 5–11 
(front yards, club meeting sites, or business locations with permission all work). Please 
remove displays promptly the following week—failure to do so could result in a DOT 
citation.​
 

3.​ Share the Spirit: Help spread the word by posting photos on social media using 
#BeyondReady and #buffalo4h.​
 

4.​ Tell Us Where It Is: By October 5, 2025, email your display location and a photo to 
chesang@wisc.edu and tag University of Wisconsin–Madison Division of 
Extension Buffalo County 4-H on Facebook so we can feature your display on the 4-H 
website.​
 

Appreciation Gift​
 To thank clubs for helping us celebrate 4-H across Buffalo County, each participating club will 
receive a $20 appreciation gift from the Buffalo County 4-H Leaders’ Association. 

Let’s fill Buffalo County with 4-H pride! 🌟 
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